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On March 31 -- April 2, CARP Los Angeles leaders participated in a spiritual workshop at the Cheon 
Shim Won in Las Vegas as a way to learn and connect to the internal, spiritual aspects of the providence 
and to open their spiritual senses towards Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 31 CARP leaders, 8 new 
first generation church members, and 7 KODAN members received guidance from Rev. Jin Hwa Chung, 
Vice President, Cheon Shim Won USA. 
 

 
 
Guests had breakthrough experiences with prayer and chanyang. One guest said they could feel the 
investment of True Parents in the Cheon Shim Won Prayer Hall. They experienced deep repentance for 
the first time in their life and could feel the reality of the connection between the physical and the spiritual 
worlds. 
 


